
 

 

 

Welcome Families! 

We are excited to begin the registration process for the 2023-2024 school year!   

A few things to note… 

• A $100.00 per child or $150.00 per family, non-refundable, registration fee is 
required when registering your child/children in the Weekday Preschool program.  
Registration for the program is limited and a waiting list is maintained.  Your 
child’s spot will not be secured without both, the form, and the fee. 
• The registration fee may be returned with the registration form (cash or check) 
or be paid online through the Brushy Creek Baptist Church App/website.  If using 
the online payment option, chose the “Give” tab and enter registration amount.  
Choose “Preschool Payments” from the drop-down menu and proceed with 
payment.  Please make a note on the registration form if using this option. 

• Parents will be notified of class placements in July for the 2023-2024 school 
year, as well as, receive pertinent information regarding the new school year. 

• In lieu of a classroom supply list, families will be responsible for a one-time fee 
of $50 per child.  This fee will cover all classroom supplies, party and special event 
day supplies, snacks, and cleaning supplies. The materials & cleaning fee will be 
due the first week of school. 

• The first day of school will be August 14, 2023.  As soon as the calendar for the 
2023-2024 school year is finalized, it will be posted to the BCWP Facebook page.   
 

Please return the form and fee as soon as possible. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to reach out.   

Thank you! 

 

Morgan Miller 
BCWP Director 
morgan@brushycreekchurch.com 
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